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Throughout our 185-year history, the ASA has consistently advocated for the essential role 
of statistical expertise in the federal workforce to collect, analyze, and disseminate 
reliable, accurate, and timely data that informs critical policy and business decisions. We 
remain unwavering in this commitment.  
  
We continue to champion federal research funding as a cornerstone of discovery and 
innovation. Our ongoing advocacy focuses on ensuring robust support for statistical 
science, which is vital for addressing complex national challenges and maintaining 
America's research leadership. To better serve you, we invite your feedback through our 
anonymous JotForm survey on your challenges and needed support. (You do not need to be 
an ASA member to respond using the JotForm.)  

 

https://amstat-ms.informz.net/z/cjUucD9taT0xMTg1NzcyOCZwPTEmdT0xMTcxNTQ1NzE5JmxpPTExMzg2ODcyMg/index.html

